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With just over 3 weeks left to the end of term we are are very much looking forward to 

an exciting period in the school calendar.  Sports days take place in a few weeks time but 

unfortunately we won’t be able to welcome parents on this occasion. This is due to the 

rising cases in the area and the extra staff it would need to run the event with spectators. 

We will of course be uploading many photos and videos to our social media accounts for 

you to follow the events.

A reminder that the healthy streets scheme begins in our area on Monday 28th June. 
Newham representatives will be in the area to monitor the changes. 

We have scheduled a parent consultation evening on July  15th that we hoped to 

undertake face to face, however we have been advised to undertake this virtually like we 

did in the Autumn.  Further information will follow early next week. 

Have a lovely weekend 

Mr MacGregor

Newsletter shoutout
“ Well done to or KS2 girls who have been taking 
part in the mini mermaid 5km running programme”
Mr Permaul

Year 4 Screen 
printing this 
week.



 

Key Dates
Monday 28th June
New Reception interviews

Tuesday 29th June
Violin lessons Y5

Wednesday 30th June
Y6 PERFORMANCE TICKETS ONLY-4PM
New Reception interviews

Thursday 1st July
Virtual Faith in Schools transition lesson for Yr6

New Reception interviews

Friday 2nd July 
Year 4 Swimming

Reception interviews (am)
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Attendance award
Well done to

2RC, 4DL and 6LT who all had 100% 
attendance this week!
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Begins next week: Monday 28th June
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